
 

1 June 2018 

Tender MM03. 17/18 Closes @ 
12pm 

 

12 June 2018 

Recycling Collection 

 

19 June 2018 
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3:00pm at Beacon Country Club, 
Shemeld St, Beacon 
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28 May 2018 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
PROPOSED LOCAL LAW 

Health Local Law 2018 
 
At the ordinary meeting of Council on 15 May 2018 Council resolved 
to give public notice of its intention to make the Shire of Mt Marshall 
Health Local Law 2018. 
 
The purpose and effect of the law is to effect corrections in the Shire 
of Mt Marshall Health Local Law 2014 as required by the joint 
Standing Committee on Delegated legislation. 
 
A copy of the proposed law may be inspected at or obtained from the 
Shire of Mt Marshall Administration Centre in Monger St Bencubbin 
between the hours of 9.00am and 4.00pm Monday to Friday until 2 
July 2018.  
 
Written submissions about the proposed local law may be made to 
the Chief Executive Officer, Shire of Mt Marshall, PO Box 20 
Bencubbin WA 6477. Submissions will be received up to and 
including Monday 2 July 2018 at 4.00pm. 
 

John Nuttall 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
CEO IN BEACON 
CEO, John Nuttall’s next visit to Beacon to meet with community 
members is scheduled for Monday 11 June at 2.00pm, through until 
4:00pm.   
 

Appointments are not necessary, simply drop in and John will see 
people on a first come, first served basis.   This is an opportunity to 
ask questions, provide feedback, good or bad, or to generally discuss 
how you see the Shire performing.  
 

For community members based in other areas of the Shire, please 
remember that John is available in the Shire Office during business 
hours if you wish to drop in or make an appointment.  



 

SALE OF PROPERTY BY TENDER 

Tender – MM03.17/18 

In accordance with section 3.58 of the Local Government Act 1995 tenders are called for the 

purchase of 29 Brown Street, Bencubbin. 

 

Tenders closing at 12pm on Friday 1 June 2018 are to be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly 

marked ‘Tender MM03.17/18’.  Tenders may be deposited in the Tender Box situated in the foyer of 

the Shire Office, Monger Street, Bencubbin, or posted to be received by the due date, to the Shire of 

Mt Marshall, PO Box 20, Bencubbin WA 6477.  Tenders will not be accepted via fax or email. 

 

Tenders received after the closing time/date, will not 

be considered.  The highest or any tender will not 

necessarily be accepted.  Canvassing of Councillors 

or staff will disqualify. 

 

Any questions are to be submitted in writing and 

written responses will be provided as well as being 

published on our website.  Please contact Daneeka 

Beagley in the Shire office if you would like an offer 

form or to arrange an inspection of the property. 

  

John Nuttall  

Chief Executive Officer 

 

 



 
 
 

ROADWORKS 
The railway crossing along the Koorda-Bullfinch Rd near 
the intersection of Marshall Rock South Road, Bencubbin will 
be undergoing some works from 6 June.  ARC Infrastructure 
are scheduled to do works on the rail way track with the Shire 
carrying out road widening once the track work is completed. 
 
A small unsealed detour has been created for use while ARC 
carry out the track works and we ask that all drivers use 
caution and obey signs when travelling through the crossing.  
 
 

The intersection of the Beacon-Bencubbin Rd and Burakin-Wialki Rd in Beacon is 
undergoing widening works.  This is in preparation for an increase of the  Restricted Vehicle 
Access (RAV) rating. The works will ensure the road meets Main Roads conditions for an RAV 
rating of seven (7).   The roads and intersection will remain open while the works are carried out 
but please travel through the area with caution.  

 

ARE YOU REMEMBERING TO RECYCLE?  

The Shire is a drop off point for 

all of your old mobiles which will 

ensure they stay out of landfill 

and instead are recycled in an 

environmentally sound way.  

Mobile phones should never be 

thrown out.   They are not 

biodegradable and may contain 

some potentially environmentally 

hazardous material.  

 

And it’s not just your mobiles that can be dropped off. The accessories including chords and 

batteries are accepted as part of the mobile muster program.  Each item is dismantled and 

recycled and is not for reuse. 

 

All brands and models are accepted.  


